NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING PROPOSED ADOPTION OF THE 2017 CALENDAR YEAR BUDGET HORNBROOK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Directors of the Hornbrook Community Services District will hold a Public Hearing in the Hornbrook Community Hall, 220 Main Street, Hornbrook during a Special Meeting January 24th, 2017 at 6:30pm.
The Board will hold the Public Hearing to receive oral and written comments regarding the proposed adoption of the 2017 District budget. Upon conclusion of the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of a resolution approving the 2017 budget. 
A copy of the 2017 budget and supporting data, as proposed, is available for review on the District website at www.hornbrook.specialdistrict.org. Copies of the budget are available by email by sending an email request to cdrake@kampacs.com.

